
Newtown Public Schools 
Facilities Subcommittee Meeting 

July 8, 2020 
2:00pm 

 
In attendance by video conference: Chris Geissler, Erin Ardino, Ron Bienkowski,  
Bob Gerbert, Tom Kuroski, Mark Pompano, Sharon Vetrano, Jack Vichiola 
 
I. Review Emerging Ideas 
 
The following areas were discussed by the subcommittee: 
Communicating with other subcommittees (updated that facilitator’s meetings were 
added) 
Ordering of supplies (timing important) such as dividers, shields, and other protective 
equipment 
Cohorting of students 
Cleaning update, including shared radios 
Protocols for areas used for eating 
 
II. Utilize Resource/Data 
 
Review Governor’s Plan.  
 
III. Continue to Outline Specific Ideas 
 
Signage (handwashing, wearing masks) will be ordered 
Training Module for staff   
 
Roundtable  
 
3:26 Meeting Adjourned  
 


